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Notice of Carbon Tax Surcharge 
 
TO:  Valued Customer 
 
FROM:  APPS Transport Group  
 
DATE:  April 1, 2021 
 
As you are aware, the Government of Canada imposed a Carbon Tax on Green House 
Gas (GHG) emissions from fossil fuel combustion.  Their plan included annual increases 
for Carbon Taxes to be applied for each province under their program on the 
anniversary date of the program’s introduction. 
 
As a result of these cost increases being imposed, the Carbon Tax Surcharge, will be 
increased per below table.  The changes will take effect on April 1, 2021. 
 
 

Origin Province Destination Province Charge Max 

ON NS, NB, PEI, QC, MB, SK, AB, BC 2.50% $75.00  

ON NL 2.70% No Max 

NS ON, MB, SK, AB, BC 2.50% $75.00  

NB ON, MB, SK, AB, BC 2.50% $75.00  

PEI ON, MB, SK, AB, BC 2.50% $75.00  

NL ON, MB, SK, AB, BC 2.70% No Max 

QC ON, MB, SK, AB, BC 2.50% $75.00  

 

If you have any questions regarding this carbon tax surcharge, please contact us.  

 
More information contact:   APPS Transport Group 

1.800.465.2513 
6495 Tomken Road 
Mississauga, ON 
L5T 2X7 

 


